Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes
6:30 pm - Sunday, October 20, 2019

Attendance: John Robinson, Jesse Phillips, Billy Barry, Natasha Guidry, Orlando de la Torre, Rolando
Rivero, Michelle Ayala, Josie Snyder, Bob Uehlein, Enzo Velazquez, LJ Stemmer, John Thompson,
Tiffany Hollenback

Minutes from August’s board meeting were approved by Jesse Phillips and seconded by Orlando de la
Torre.

President — John Robinson: No report.
VP — Jesse Phillips: No report.

VP2 — Marco Roldan: No report.

VP3 — Billy Barry: No report.

Secretary — Natasha Guidry: Our next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, November 17, 2019 at 6:30
pm at Wes Crile Park. Uniform wrap up.

Committee Reports
Treasury — Tanya Georgiev: Financial information is available upon request to members only.
City Liaison — John Robinson: No report.

Financial Aid/Scholarship — Jesse Phillips: Plan to submit player and equipment scholarships by the
end of the week. We will be submitting 24 player scholarships to FYSA.

Fields Manager — Marco Roldan/Billy Barry: New goals are needed for U9-U10 and U11-U12 sizes.
We need to be off the fields by 11/10. Goals are not being locked up.

Scheduler — Billy Barry: Please let Billy Barry know of any makeup games that need to be rescheduled.

Travel Registrar — Michelle Ayala: 105 player registrations for travel.
Travel Bookkeeper — Michelle Ayala: Six players currently have unpaid balances.

Academy Registrar — Josie Snyder: Jr. Academy — 46 registrations. Sr. Academy — 124 registrations.
Spring registration will be opened on 11/1/2019.

Academy Bookkeeper — Josie Snyder: 3 registrations are unpaid.

DOS — Orlando De La Torre: Plan to have girls travel team for the spring 2020 season. Will be sending
girls team to tournament in Titusville. 11/16-11/17.

Deltona Youth Soccer Club U9-U14 tournament scheduled for February 15-16, 2020. Pele Soccer and
Adidas to promote tournament.



DOC - Rolando Rivero: Coaches meeting to be held in late October/early November. Will be surveying
teams on ability to train during the offseason versus futsol indoor league. We need to keep teams training.

Jr. Academy Director — Enzo Velazquez: Season went well.

Sr. Academy Director — Billy Barry: Billy Barry is planning team pictures and end of the season party
for the Academy.

Website/Public Relations — Bob Uehlein: Will be resigning after the Spring 2020 season. Remove
Ambroidery from website.

School Liaison — Tiffany Hollenback: Recommended adding bio for all coaches on website.

New Business:

Motion to adjourn by Josie Snyder Second by Orlando de la Torre.



